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28th February 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Re: Visit to Oxford University 

Your young person has been invited to attend a visit to Oxford University next Tuesday, 5th March. This is in 

recognition of their role as a Passmores Popstar. It is a wonderful enrichment opportunity which will allow the 

students involved to have a taste of university life and allow them to expand their horizons. The day will involve 

a tour of Hertford College, a Q&A session with student ambassadors and a taster session of a lecture – 

including handling ancient artefacts! Lunch will also be provided and the trip is fully funded.  

Students will need to be in school for 7.30am to ensure an 8.00am departure. We will aim to be back in school 

for 4.30pm, traffic permitting.  

If you would like your young person to attend, please complete the permission slip attached. There are only 15 

spaces on the trip so places will be awarded on a first come, first served basis.  

 

It looks set to be fantastic day.  

Your faithfully,  

 

Miss Stephanie Henderson 

Teacher of English/Popstars Leader 
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